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Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the end of the hottest week ever! It has been, well, hot — very hot.

Dates for Next Week:

Tuesday 27t Year Five taster day at Seahaven Academy (all day); Puffin Class visit fo
the church (9.45am)

Wednesday 28h: Year One Class Assembly (?2.10am; Dolphins & Lobsters); Open
afternoon for new Reception children/parents (1.30-3.00pm)

Thursday 29t: Sports Day (further details below)

And beyond...

Monday 31 July: Key Stage Two Dress Rehearsal (1.30-3.00pm)

Tuesday 4t; Key Stage Two Performance (6.00-7.30pm)

Wednesday 5t: Key Stage Two Performance (6.00-7.30pm)

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Sports Day
The big day is almost upon us. A letter went out earlier this week; if you have not

received it, please ask the School Office for a copy. Key Stage One run from 10.00-
11.30am, followed by a picnic lunch on the field (all welcome), and then Key Stage
Two from 1.15-2.45pm. Children can go home from 2.45pm if you wish; please make
sure they have been signed out at the School Office. Remember your running spikes
for the mums’ and dads’ races grand finale!

Key Stage Two Performances

You should have received a letter/information about costumes for the show; if nof,
please speak to your child’s teacher who will be able to point you in the right
direction. Details about tickets are on the way!

| hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend.

Yours sinc_geﬁ?ly,
/

Mr Guy W@s{\/\

Headteacher




